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DISTANCE LEARNING:  We are continuing to provide materials for pick up and drop off on Mondays during 
normal school hours (8:15 AM-3:15 PM).   Please have only 1 person enter the building to pick up and drop off.  
If you need items "delivered" to your car, please contact us before or when you arrive.  Please make sure your 
child is doing their work and turning it in as necessary, as that is how we are taking “attendance” during this 
time. 
 
HOT LUNCH UPDATE:  St. Paul's Families - I hope you are staying well at home during this uncertain time. 
Although school is not currently in session, the hot lunch payments for April (and the unused portions of 
March) are being held in the Hot Lunch bank account. Being that there is a mix of checks and cash, it was 
easiest to deposit all payments instead of canceling and attempting to return cash. Once there is more 
information about school continuation dates, there will be credits issued towards hot lunch sign ups, and if 
necessary, refunds given, should we not continue the lunch program for this school year. As more decisions 
are made from the state and our school, there will be hot lunch information that follows. Stay healthy! Mary 
(Hansen) Boettcher 
 
K5 – GRADE 8 TADS REGISTRATION- 2020-2021:  You should have received an e-mail from TADS for 
registration for the 2020-2021 school year.  Thank you to those families that have already registered!  If you 
did not receive an e-mail, please let us know!  Tuition agreements will be sent at a later date. 
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